
Let me, on behalf of the Russian Chamber of Commerce and Industry, welcome the participants, visi-
tors and organizers of the Russian Health Care Week 2017. 

The development of the current medical industry and creation of an efficient health care system are 
the important responsibilities of public authorities. The industry’s priorities are stated in the Russian 
state program of health care development, which defines approaches to enhancement of the health 
care system, building of a preventive environment, and improvement of quality of medical services 
and qualification of medical personnel. 

Over many years, the Russian Health Care Week has been a perfect platform to carry out a dialogue 
between government representatives and health care professionals and to show the latest medical 
equipment, technologies and standards.   

I am positive that the Week will help to come up with effective solutions, to exchange expertise and 
the latest research, and to promote innovative developments in practical medicine.  
 
Let me wish you every success and good health!  
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President 
Russian Chamber 
of Commerce and Industry 


